
 
 
 
 

Attention All Provider who received a Recycle “194” denied claims  
from 8-12-13 

 

This message is to notify all providers who received a 194 denial code for payment of 
certain Waiver program and Case Management service claims on the August 12, 2013 
check-write, that a recycle of these claims will take place to allow for an adjusted payment 
amount. This recycle will be reflected on the check-write scheduled for March 25, 2014.  

 


